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AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

October 11, 2023 
 
Patrick Criteser 
Tillamook Creamery  
4185 Highway 101 North 
Tillamook OR 97141 
 
Dear Mr. Criteser: 

 
As we begin to prepare for the Association of Oregon Counties’ annual conference this, year we would like 
to let you know that we always appreciate the privilege of serving and promoting Tillamook Cheese at the 
“Taste of Oregon” event. At this conference, all participating counties in Oregon are given a table to show 
off the best quality products their county has to offer. There is friendly rivalry about who has the best 
products. Each year, those who attend the event tell us that Tillamook Cheese is their favorite.  
 
This year the conference will take place in Eugene from November 13–17. We anticipate 200 to 250 
people will attend the “Taste of Oregon” event and we would like to continue offering Tillamook Cheese. 
 
If the Creamery is able to donate again this year, we would be very appreciative and will submit a donation 
request online and work with your staff so that we can continue to help spread the fame of your products 
throughout Oregon. Our executive Assistant, Isabel Gilda will follow up with you on November 10, or you 
can contact her directly at 503-842-3431.  
 
Thank you again for your consideration and continued support of Tillamook County.      

 

Sincerely, 
 
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS FOR TILLAMOOK COUNTY, OREGON 

 
 
_______________________       _______________________       _________________________ 
Erin D. Skaar, Chair         Mary Faith Bell, Vice-Chair             David Yamamoto, Commissioner 

 


